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TOWN COUNCIL

TOWN OF BEAUX ARTS VILLAGE
WASHINGTON



Notice is hereby given that that Town Council will hold a public hearing during its regular meeting at 7:00 pm on JULY 9, 2018 to discuss the following:

· A Proposed Ordinance adopting the Town's Six-Year Capital Improvement Plan and Transportation Improvement Program for 2020 through 2025, inclusive.

Interested persons are encouraged to attend and comment on items of concern to them.  For information about the hearing location or to submit written comments prior to the meeting, please contact the Town Clerk at 425-454-8580 or townhall@beauxarts-wa.gov.

Notice dated this 25th day of June, 2019.


_____________________________
Sue Ann Spens, Clerk-Treasurer
